
August 15, 2022 

 

Dear Family & Friends, 

Last week was very difficult, but this week we are finally starting to see improvements. Many of 

the staff members who were out with Covid-19 have returned after isolating for the 

recommended number of days. All the Sisters are out of isolation. There is currently one 

apartment Resident and four nursing home Residents still isolating with Covid. One household 

remains on quarantine. Our rapid testing continues and fortunately the number of positives 

identified through rapid tests continues to decline. 

On this Feast of the Assumption, please join us in praying to the Blessed Mother to protect our 

Home and Residents. Thank you. 

Gratefully in Prayer, 

Mother Mary Vincent, lsp 

Administrator 

 


